
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  

November 16, 2017 

Re:  Northlea Winter Concerts 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Grade 3 Students, 

The grade 3 students from the classes of Mme Woolner, Mme Shulman, Mme Resnick, Mr. Card, and 
Ms. Andrew will combine to sing the attached songs at the upcoming Northlea Winter Concerts!    

These two concerts will be held at Northlea United Church, 125 Brentcliffe Road on Wednesday, 
December 13, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.  Please make a special effort to attend the 
afternoon performance as it is less crowded! 

Students will be walking over to the church on Tuesday, December 12th for the dress rehearsal and on 
Wednesday, December 13th for the afternoon concert. A walking permission form is not required, as a 
form for walking in the immediate community was signed in the September package.  

In addition to the dress rehearsal, the students will also be rehearsing as a mass choir in class at the 
following times:  

Thursday, November 23 – Period 3 – 10:45-11:30 a.m 
Tuesday, November 28 – Period 2 – 9:40- 10:30 a.m 
Tuesday, December 5 – Period 1 - 8:50-9:40 a.m 
Thursday, December 7 – Period 3 – 10:45-11:30 a.m. 
 

It is very important that all choir members are at school for these rehearsal times. Thank you for your 
help and consideration. 

All students are asked to obtain a plain white, long-sleeved shirt/blouse or turtleneck with dark blue 
(navy) pants/skirt and dark blue tights.  Students will need to wear this choir uniform for the 
performances on December 13th  

On the evening of December 13th, students should meet in the basement of the church at 6:30 p.m. 
sharp to prepare for the evening performance.  Please do not arrive earlier, as there will be no 
supervision. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you at the concerts! 

Sincerely,  

Ms. C. Loucks and  Ms. A. Malach 
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